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Dear Parents/Guardians

Team Hope Shoe Box Appeal :    A  huge thank you to all families who supported the Shoebox Appeal this year. A total of   35 boxes were collected from this school and will be distributed to children less well-off this Christmas. Thank you to Mr Foy for organising the collection.
Christmas cards:    This is an annual fund raising activity for the school, organised by the Parents Association. Your child has designed a Christmas card this week and they will be on sale in December.  All support greatly appreciated.
Folens Christmas Annuals:    If you wish to buy a Christmas annual please return the order form and money by Wednesday 16th November.
Agreed Report : The Agreed Report from the recent Board of Management Meeting held on 20th October is available on the school website milltownpassns.com.

Book Fair: We are delighted to have the Scholastic Book Fair in the school once again. Parents/Grandparents are welcome to come and browse and buy Thursday, Friday and Monday during school hours. Online payments can be made in the school or online using the school Eircode N91D792.

Stay Safe: The Stay Safe Programme will be taught in all classes beginning next week. Please see attached letter for further details.

Cumann na mBunscol: We are delighted to have won 2 out of 3 games in the preliminary stages of the Cumann na mBunscol competition.  We now qualify for the next round which will take place after Christmas. Well done to all!
Readathon: Thank you to Ms Bermingham for organising this year’s MS Readathon in our school. Please see attached letter for further details.
Save the Date!: Keep evening of Tuesday 20th December free! More details to follow!

Yours sincerely

Pauline O’Hara, Principal _________________________________  
